



Northwood Road Thornton Heath Surrey CR7 8HX

Telephone: 020 8653 4240

Fax: 020 8768 0295

Email: office@davidlivingstone.croydon.sch.uk Website: www.davidlivingstone.croydon.sch.uk

> Executive Headteacher: Tim Mills Headteacher: Ryan Ardé

Dear Parent/Carers,

## Re: Polling Day - Thursday 23rd May 2019

On Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> May, David Livingstone Academy will be used as a polling station for the local election.

Unfortunately, this means that the school will be closed to children on this day. We have been in contact with the Local Authority to see if they could find an alternative venue, however this has been unsuccessful.

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause.

Kind regards,

Mr Ardé

**Head Teacher**